
STUDENTS ORIENTATION:  OPEN AND DISTANCE LEARNING SCIENCE PROGRAM. 

 

The University of Nairobi organized an orientation exercise for the April intake students pursing Sciences 

program through Open and Distance Learning. Students reported on Monday 20th April 2015 and 

attended an intensive orientation training on 21st and 22nd April 2015. Students were oriented on E-

course registration and Library System.  

We welcome the new students to the University of Nairobi! Classes commenced on 22ndApril 2015.  


